
St. Chad’s Catholic Primary School, Sedgley, DY3 3UE 

Tel: 01384 818720 

Email: info@st-chads.dudley.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Welcome back everyone after the half term break. Thank you to everyone who attended the Merit assembly to 

celebrate our Star of the Week children’s achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Imarhi in KS1 and Mia in KS2 who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Cory for trying really hard to improve his letter formation. 

Imarhi for always trying her best and working hard. 

Year 1 Louisa for working hard and participating in lessons. 

Irene for listening well and working hard. 

Year 2 Xander for fantastic work in Maths this week exploring 3D shapes.   

Sofia for fantastic work in Guided Reading. 

Year 3 Isaac for showing good understanding in Maths. 

Darcey for working hard in English and Maths this week. 

Jacob for being a kind and thoughtful member of the class. 

Year 4 Olivia for detailed RE work on the practises of Lent. 

Samuel for beautiful work on the theme of Pray, Fast, Give.   

Year 5 Jessica for giving good suggestions and putting in extra effort in writing. 

Jermain for showing good enthusiasm during our science investigation/ 

Year 6 Tyree for being an active learner and making invaluable contributions in Book Talk. 

Charlie for fantastic drawing skills in our Street Art Project. 
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After School Clubs 

Thank you to everyone who returned a form expressing an interest in After School Clubs.  Unfortunately, due to 

low numbers, we have had to cancel Body Coach, Choir and Multisports.  More clubs will be offered next term. 

 

Arts and Crafts for Year 1 and 2 will take place on Monday 9th, 16th and 23rd March 

Arts and Crafts for Year 3 up to 6 will take place on Tuesday 10th, 17th and 24th March 

Football for Year 5 and 6 will take place on Thursday 12th, 19th and 26th March 

 

Payment can be made on SchoolsBuddy in the bookings tab for those who have secured a place. 

 

Lent Almsgiving – CAFOD Fast Day 

Thank you to everyone who kindly donated to CAFOD.  A total of £81.41 was raised. 

 

Lent Almsgiving – World Book Day Celebration  

It was lovely to see so many children – and staff – dressing up for World Book Day.  Thank you once again for 

your kind donations for our Lent Fundraising Appeal; The Good Shepherd, Father Hudson’s Appeal.  The amount 

will be shared with you in next week’s newsletter. 

 

Hand Sanitizer 

As we are all aware at the moment of how important it is to keep our hands clean, you are welcome to send your 

child will a small bottle of hand sanitizer if you so wish. Please ensure your child’s name and class is clearly written 

on the bottle. 

 

Extreme Reading Competition 

We are launching our reading competition today – a leaflet has been sent home with your child.  

We would like you to send in a picture of your child reading in an unusual place. This could be in 

the park, visiting a zoo, feeding your pet..... the list is endless, but please make sure you read 

in a safe place!  On the reverse of the picture please add your child’s name and a brief summary 

of why they enjoyed reading the book. Entries need to be in School by the morning of Friday 

13th March 2020. 

 

There are prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.  Good luck, and happy reading! 

 

Lunchtime menu 

The menu for next week is week 3. 

 

Thank you for all your support  

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


